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Stoke By Nayland children have been very busy this term.  They entered the Farming 
School of the year competition with an amazing collage about chickens. This got them 
through to the Semi-finals where they spent a day at Trinity Park listening and learning 
about Chickens.  From the Semi-finals they were on to the Finals which are held at the 

Suffolk Show.  Here a group of 5 children presented an 8 minute talk about 
Chickens.  The children were utterly amazing and were awarded Highly Commended.  

 

As part of our WCET (Whole Class Ensemble Tuition) our Year 4/5/6 children competed 
at Snape Maltings performing a version of the Firebird by Stravinsky.  They joined several 
other schools and the Suffolk and Norfolk Youth Orchestra.  They are now off to perform 

at the Birmingham Symphony Hall for the National Music For Youth Festival.  

 

We have also had fun developing our EYFS provision and have started our Journey 
towards "The Curiosity Approach" Accreditation.  

 

Our Forest Schools Teacher has now completed all of her training and we will be opening 
our Toddlers Forest School in September.  

 

 
 
  


